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C.I.A. as Law Violator 

To the Editor: 
Conrad B. Power stated in a letter to 

The Times on July 20 that the C.I.A. has 
evolved into an animated contradiction "of 
our espoused political beliefs as a 
nation." 	
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141itf should also be noted that the 
C.I. has violated basic international 
law and , numerous treaties of which 
the United States is a sigiatory. 
Article XV, for example, of the Char-
ter of the Organization of American 
States .(0.A.S.) reads: "Na state or 
group of states has the right to inter- 
vene, directly or indirectly, for any 
reason whatever, in the internal or 
external affairs of any other state." 
The Senate ratified this charter in 
1950. Consequently the C.I.A. in Chile 
an elsewhere in Latin America has 
been consistently abrogating the for-
eign policy of the United Stat as 
established by the Executive wit °'•the 
advice and consent of the Senate. 

ROBERT F. DRINAN 
Member of Congress, 4th Dist., ,Mass. 

Washington, July 21, 1975 


